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Ontario Energy Board







 November 13, 2012
P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street

TORONTO, ON  M4P 1E4

Attention:  
Board Secretary
Re:  
Kenora Hydro Electric Corporation Ltd. (EB-2011-0177)    2012 IRM Application 
Dear Ms. Walli:

Kenora Hydro agrees with Board Staff that the Rate Rider for the LRAM collection from the General Service Less than 50 kWh rate class should be rounded to the fifth decimal to allow for the complete recovery of the LRAM claim.
Other than the above noted exception, Kenora Hydro has no further comments on the 2012 IRM Draft Rate Order.

Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
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Janice Robertson, CA
Manager of Finance & Regulatory Affairs

Kenora Hydro Electric Corporation Ltd.
Ph (807) 467-2014

Fax (807) 467-2068

jrobertson@kenora.ca


Box 2680-215 Mellick Avenue, Kenora, Ontario  P9N 3X8    Phone (807) 467-2075    Fax (807) 467-2068

